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Public Asked for Input on Candidates  
for Vacancy on Superior Court in Pima County 

 
PHOENIX - The Pima County Commission on Trial Court Appointments is seeking public input 
on ten applicants for a vacancy on the Superior Court in Pima County created by the retirement 
of Hon. Renee T. Bennett. 
 
The candidates are: 
 

• Michael J. Martinez Areinoff 

• Daniel R. Huff 

• Laine P. McDonald 

• Nanette C.A. Morrow 

• James W. Rappaport 

• Kristin J. Schriner 

• Nathan T. Wade 

• Nathaniel J. Walters 

• Kendrick A. Wilson 

• Antonio Lopez Zapata 
 
Candidate applications can be viewed online at the Commission’s website, azcourts.gov/jnc. 
 
The Commission will meet to interview the candidates on Dec. 16. The meeting will begin at  
8:30 a.m. and held at the Hampton Inn & Suites Tucson East/Williams Center, 251 S. Wilmot Rd., 
Tucson, AZ 85711. The interview agenda will be posted on the Commission’s website at least 
seven days prior to the meeting.  

 
Members of the public may address the Commission on Dec. 16. Written comments may also be 
submitted via email to jnc@courts.az.gov or mailed to 1501 W. Washington, Suite 221, Phoenix, 
AZ 85007. It is not necessary to submit multiple copies of written comments - email is preferred. 
Comments must be received no later than Dec. 11 to be considered. Anonymous comments 
cannot be considered.  
 
Following the interviews, the Commission will recommend at least three nominees for the opening 
to Gov. Katie Hobbs, who will appoint the new judge.  
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